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INVITING SUGGESTIONS ON THE TAX PROPOSALS IN FINANCE (NO.2) BILL, 2024 

 

Dear Professional Colleague, 
 

As the Union Budget 2024-25 has been presented by the Hon’ble Finance 

Minister on 23rd July, 2024, the Direct Taxes Committee and GST & Indirect 

Taxes Committee invite suggestions on the tax proposals in the Finance (No.2) 

Bill, 2024 for consideration and inclusion of the same in the Post Budget 

Memoranda to be submitted to the Ministry of Finance. Please submit your 

valuable suggestions latest by 3rd August, 2024. 

 

To submit your suggestions on :  

(a) Direct Taxes Click here 

(b) GST and Indirect Taxes Click here 

 

Receipt of your suggestions on the tax proposals in the Finance (No.2) Bill, 

2024 within the desired timeframe will enable us to take up your concerns 

timely with the appropriate authorities.  

Warm Regards, 

 

Chairman 

Direct Taxes Committee  

Chairman 

GST & Indirect Taxes Committee 
 

https://forms.gle/DtZSjWhuZ4AG9Sz39
https://idtc.icai.org/cc/apps/budget_memorandum?postb_submit=1

